[bookmark: _GoBack]The Independence Center is opening its Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program waiting list for one day September 11th, to those who meet the Department of Health’s (DOH) disability preference, can verify their disability and are at least 18 years of age. 
The Independence Center, which administers 31 Section 8 vouchers per year, will accept applications for those who are interested and meet the qualifications. Applications for the waiting list can be picked up at The Independence Center (729 S. Tejon St.) from August 12th to September 10th. 
Applications will be taken from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. on September 11th only. They will not be accepted prior to the 11th or after.  Applicants must come to The IC on September 11th with their completed application the following: a birth certificate, Colorado ID, and social security award letter. 
All applications submitted to the waiting list will be randomized, so there is no first-come, first-served advantage. Additionally, this application process is for the waiting list only. There is no guarantee for housing or eligibility after applying. 
Questions regarding the waiting list, application process or application submission can be directed to Becky Shute, Housing Specialist at The IC, at (719) 471-8181. 
 

